March 14, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

As the Project Manager and lead architect of the St. Vincent's/ St. Clair Replacement Hospital, | am
writing with great pleasure to recommend the Goodgame Company, Inc. for their Alabama State General
Contractor’s license.

| first worked with the Goodgame Company 6 years ago on a Medical Diagnostic Building, but it is with
the St. Vincent's/St. Clair Replacement Hospital that | have built strong relationships with various
members of the company. | have worked with many individuals, with different roles in the company and

have been impressed by the professionalism and attention to detail that | have found throughout.

It is also important to mention that the hospital project is a community owned hospital and Goodgame
Company has been a major contributor to the communication and coordination between community
officials, construction contractors, and the design team. The degree of confidence that is exhibited by
St. Clair County, Pell City and the local Health Authority is clear evidence of the quality of Goodgame
Company.

At the end, | would like to summarize the Goodgame Company, Inc. is a promising construction company

that is knowledgeable, experienced, and a pleasure to work with. Therefore, | strongly recommend the
company without reservation and would appreciate your most favorable consideration to their application.

Sincerely yours,

R RBS

Russ Realmuto, Associate Principal
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